
The City of Vaudreuil-Dorion  introduces a short survey to 
gather suggestions for Parc Le 405

Vaudreuil-Dorion, September 16, 2021 – The summer programming  at Parc Le 405 concluded 
last weekend with a host of  family activities and musical performances featuring DJ Cacti and 
Melt It Up. The City of  Vaudreuil-Dorion is now interested in hearing from those who attended 
events at Le 405 to find out how they enjoyed their experience, and to gather their suggestions. 
The City is inviting all visitors to the park, whether they are residents or not, to complete a short 
survey, before October 7, to help the Recreation and Culture Department design any future  
programming to be carried out at Parc Le 405 in 2022. The survey can be found on the City’s  
website under Recreation and Culture/Activities and Events/Le 405.

Throughout the summer, Parc Le 405 served as a gathering place that offered activities for 
all tastes, including children’s shows, musical performances, game nights, comedy nights, in  
addition to preserving its soothing ambience to promote relaxation thanks to its various 
installations. 

The park and its facilities will remain accessible during the fall. The play equipment rental booth 
will be open on weekends, until September 26th, from 12:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
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